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December 10, 2015

Deb Oblaczynski

Policy & Planning Analyst

Water Supply Implementation Unit

South Florida Water Management District

3301 Gun Club Road

West Palm Beach, FI1. 33406

Re: City of Delray Beach, Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment — 2015 Water Supply
Facilities Work Plan.

Dear Ms. Oblacynski:

Thank you for your comments on the City’s proposed comprehensive plan amendment
addressing the 2015 Water Supply Facilities Work Plan (WSP). The following is in sesponse
to your email dated November 20, 2015, The following is offered with regard to the
technical comments provided with the correspondence.

1.

Consider updating Conservation Policy A-5.1 to read: In 2015, the City shall adopt a
Water Supply Facilities Work Plan to assess access-projected water needs and soutces
for at least a 10-year planning period considering the South Florida Water
Management District’s Lower Fast Coast Watet Supply Plan.

Response: The Policy has been revised consistent with the Florida Depattment of
Economic Opportunity’s comment. Consistent with DEQ’s tecommendation,

- Policy A-5.1 has been revised to read, “ The City adopts, by reference, the City of

Delray Beach’s 2015 10-year Watet Supply Facilities Work Plan.”

Update the reference to the Work Plan on Public Facilities Element page PF-3 to read
“...within in the 2044-201 5 10-Year Water Supply Facilities Work Plan...”

- Response: The Reference on page PF-3 has been revised consistent with the Water

Management District comment.

The City is committed to working with the South Florida Water Management Disttict and
appreciates your consideration of the responses and corrective measutes,




If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Matk E. Stivers, AICP
fﬁty of Deltay Beach



